
This week at school we learned about the great and wonderful 
Dr. Seuss!  Each day of the week we read a different silly story 

written by Dr. Seuss.  We also learned a couple of new, fun 
songs that I will attach to the email this week so you can all 

listen to it!

On Monday, Miss Katie came in to sing, dance, and play with 
bubbles during Music class.

To help us learn more about Community Helpers, on Tuesday, 
Mr. Josh from the Grand Island Post Office came in and talked 

about how we can mail and send just about anything to 
anywhere in the world that we want!  He also taught us that in 
order to be safe, we should never get to close to a mail truck 

because they might not see us.  We should always wait for the 
mailman to come to us.  When Mr. Josh was done with his 

presentation, we even got to go inside his mail truck!  

On Wednesday during free time, Miss Ilia came in with 
Charlotte.  The kiddos loved having her in our Play-Doh center 
this week.  They made a huge pretend Play-Doh breakfast for 

everyone.

Next week we will focus more on Community Helpers. We will 
not be learning a new letter next week, we will just be reviewing 

some of the ones we have already learned.  For show & share, 
your child may bring in any item they would like.
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Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

winter gear necessary to go 

outside each day they are at 

school.  Please make sure all 

items are clearly labeled.

Community Helpers Month
All of March

Friday, March 15th 
Bowling Field Trip
NO AFTER SCHOOL

Friday, March 29th 
Good Friday
NO SCHOOL

Monday, April 1st 
Easter Monday

NO SCHOOL
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